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Recently Deceased 

 

Fr Pat Davies  

Josephine Kavanagh  

Elizabeth Mc Gowan 

Anne Quinlan  

Brigid Donegan  

Peg White 

Gretta Mc Kenna 

Jimmy Burke  

Margaret Naughton  

Sinead Devitt  

Jack Kavanagh  

 

Anniversaries  

Larry O’Neill 

Mary & Simon Kane 

Mary Malone 

Howard Longridge 

Bridget Mc Carthy  

Deceased Members of the 

Feeney & Hannigan Families 

James & Anne Crotty  

Marie Ashmore 

Padraig Hughes  

John Coen 

Christina Kearney  

Dorothy Conroy  

James & Jane Crowley  

May they rest in peace. 
 Proposed Parish Trip to Tuscany  

We hope to run a parish trip to 
Tuscany in August numbers 
permitting Please see notices in 
Church Porch for more details or 
call into the Parish Office  
Numbers are now filling up so book 
early to avoid disappointment  
 

Many Thanks to all who supported 

Coffee Morning in 3 Rossmore Ave 
Amount collected €970 
 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS 
We are currently recruiting new 
Altar Servers to join our team  
Boys or Girls from 3rd Class and up 
are invited to join our team  
Please leave your contact details 
into the sacristy or parish office by 
the end of February  
 

New Collectors Required 
for 12.00 Noon Mass 

We are urgently seeking help with 
the collections at the 12.00 O’clock 
Mass on Sunday if you feel you 
could assist with the collections at 
this Mass please leave your name 

into the sacristy  

 

St Jude’s Summer Project  
We would love to welcome more 
adult helpers, especially for 
children aged 4-8 years. All adult 
helpers must be Garda Vetted 
through CYC. Registration will take 
place early this year separate to 
bookings for the first week.  
Registration Sunday 25th April in 
Room 3 Pastoral Centre.  
Enquiries to  
Monica 087-9247782 
Ann Marie 087-1372167 

 Medugorje Prayer Group will 

hold its March  Meeting on 
Tuesday next 2nd March at 8.pm 

in Pastoral Centre. All are 
welcome 

 
The Taize Mass will be held each 
Sunday during Lent at 7.30 p.m.  
Celebrant this week will be Fr. 
Damian Farnon  Please use the 
Rossmore Entrance    

 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 

acknowledge with thanks the 

sum of €1555 taken up at its 
outdoor collection last weekend  
 

First Friday  
Next Friday 5th March is the first 
Friday of the Month all Masses on 
the day will be offered for all those 
whose names are on the Parish 
Altar List of the Dead. 

 

Lectio Divina  
Would you like to do something extra 
for Lent and at the same time 
experience the Good News of each 
Sunday’s gospel for each one of us. We 
as a group are always surprised at how 
the Gospel has a unique message for 
each one of us and how we get great 
joy and consolation is seeing how the 

story of Jesus is still very alive in our 
every day lives. If you would like to join 
us you would be very welcome in the 
Parish centre each Monday morning at 
10.45am 

 

First Confessions will 

take place on Monday 
next 1st March at 
7.30pm for 1st Holy 
Communion children 
from 2nd Class in Bishop 
Shanahan National School  

Afterwards there will be an 
opportunity to purchase 
Communion Missals, Rosary 
Beads, Rosettes ect .  

 

"St Judes Community Games 

Registration will take place 

on Sun March 7th in Bishop 

Galvin NS 2.30-4pm. 

  Local finals in CHESS, 

DRAUGHTS and ART will be 

held in conjunction with 

registration. 

 For further info tel 087-

9688585" 

 

Financial News 
House to House €1295 
Share €1050 

 

Lenten Talks under the auspice of 

the Legion of Mary. 
Venue  
Wynns Hotel  Abbey St  
 
Sunday 28th Feb at 8.pm  
“ True Devotion to Mary “  
Fr Gabriel Harty O.P. 
Sunday 7th March at 8.pm  
“ Building a Culture of Life”  
Fr. John Hogan  
Sunday 14th March at 8.pm  
“ The Mark of The Cross is a Sign of 
Hope”  
Fr. Paul Churchill  
Phone 086-0609126 for further 
information.  

The Pilates Room 6 WEEK PILATES & 
ZUMBA COURSES 

STARTING 1
st

 March     
only €75 (No Classes St 
Patrick’s Day or over 

Easter) St Judes 
Pastoral Centre Booking 

by application see bookings on 
www.pilatesroom.ie or call Keri 087-

4169739  

Mon 1
st
 March 7-8pm Pilates Level 3                                 
8-9pm Pilates Level 2                                      

Wed 3
rd

 March 10-11am Pilates Level 1                       
7-8pm Zumba Basics   8-9pm Zumba                         
Thurs 4

th
 March 7-8pm Pilates level 1                           

8-9pm Pilates  level 2 

Burn 600-800 Calories with our new Cario 
Class Zumba   Special offer €10 off if you 

prebook any two courses  

Next Weekend the Church Gate Collection 
will be in aid of CASA the caring and 

sharing orgainisation  

http://www.pilatesroom.ie/

